
           EPCHS Student ‘PD’ Bulletin #51 
                 "I Have Come So That They May Have Life And Have It To The Full" John 10:10 

 

 

 

 

Do you follow the school social media platforms? If not, follow today and keep up to date with 

everything school related and more… 

                   

                      www.facebook.com/EllesmerePortCatholicHighSchool   @EPCH_School 

 
 

http://www.facebook.com/EllesmerePortCatholicHighSchool


 
 

 

 
 
Our school Equality and Diversity Club are on Teams and will be meeting soon…  
 
If you would like to join our newly formed club and begin to celebrate equality and diversity at EPCHS then 
speak or message Mr Patel or Mr Hughes, who will add you in to the Team. In the coming months the 
Team will be organising a number of events to celebrate diversity across the school. The club is open to all 
and all are welcome… 

 

 



STEM Club is on every Tuesday… 
 
STEM Club is every Tuesday with Mr Hickman in C2, 3-4pm. All students are welcome from KS3 and KS4, so 
don’t miss out on this great opportunity – Science, Technology, Engineering, Mathematics.and much more! 
 

 
 

You can also follow our STEM Club on twitter @STEMEPCHS  

 

School Field at lunch time… 
 
Last year Mr Cavanagh shared with you the new rules for the 
School field at lunchtime. As a quick reminder please check them 
out below: 

• Footballs to be collected from the centre of the field. 

• Footballs to be returned on the blow of the whistle 12.50pm. 

• Poor language and behaviour will result in a 1-day suspension from the field. 

• All litter must be removed from the field before the end of lunch. 
 

You know how to #MAKEITCOUNT – You can do it and RESPECT the game! 

 

 

Covid-19 Testing… 

It is recommended that ALL students continue to take Lateral Flow Tests at home, twice weekly.  

You should report the results straight away, whether positive, negative or void, either online at 

gov.uk/report-covid19-result or by calling 119, free from your mobile or landline. If the test is positive then 

the person should also take a confirmatory PCR test and follow the latest government guidance. 

Around 1 in 3 people with COVID-19 have no symptoms and can spread it without knowing. Taking regular 

rapid tests will help give you peace of mind that your child is not spreading the virus without knowing. 

 

Please help to continue keep your community safe. Thank you. 



Thinking about your next steps? 
 

 
 

Free and open to all, especially those in Year 10-12 including parents/carers. Watch a series of 

videos and take part in our live, fully moderated chat function, allowing you to ask questions safely 

and directly to employers and education providers during the live event. 

Whether you are deciding on subjects to study or careers to pursue, this is a great step to help you 

to explore your options. 

✓ Meet a wide range of local employers. 

✓ Learn about apprenticeships and T-level progression routes. 

✓ Understand your local college options and ask questions directly. 

✓ Find out more about going to university and interact with local universities. 

The upcoming event dates and details to register are below:  

Mid Cheshire East (Alsager, Congleton, Holmes Chapel, Middlewich, Sandbach) - Tuesday 28th 

September, 18:00 - 19:30  Register today 

Warrington, Your Future, Your Choices, Move On - Thursday 30th September, 18:00 - 19:30 

Register today 

Ellesmere Port and Chester - Tuesday 5th October, 18:00 - 19:30  Register today 

Macclesfield (Wilmslow, Poynton and Knutsford - Thursday 7th October, 18:00 - 19:30        

Register today 

 

 

https://learnliveuk.com/mid-cheshire-east-pledge-virtual-expo
https://learnliveuk.com/your-choices-your-future-move-on
https://learnliveuk.com/ellesmere-port-and-chester-pledge-virtual-expo%22
https://learnliveuk.com/macclesfield-pledge-virtual-expo
https://learnliveuk.com/macclesfield-pledge-virtual-expo


 
 
 

Extra-curricular clubs at EPCHS… 

 
 

Mr Parkin is starting a new Key Stage 3 History Film Club. Open to ALL Year 7, Year 8 and Year 9 students 

the clubs will compare the Hollywood screen hits to the real events through the study of history. 

For further information, please see Mr Parkin in B14 during the week. 

 
 
 
 
 



Thought of the Week… 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Letters for the Duke of Edinburgh’s Award are now 
available from Mr Hughes 

 

Year 9 – Bronze Award 
 

Year 10 and above – Silver Award 
 

For further information of to find out more check out: 
www.dofe.org  

http://www.dofe.org/


 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Need urgent mental health support? 
 
Anyone can experience a low mood, increased anxiety or poor mental health. A free 24/7 all age urgent 
mental health helpline is available to residents across the borough, provided by Cheshire and Wirral 
Partnership NHS Foundation. Call 0800 145 6485 for urgent mental health support. 
 
 

 

 
 

Why not practice a little #SelfCare? 

 
 



New clubs and activities starting soon with some already started…. 
 

Year 7 - Science Club – Speak to Mrs Jones in C1 for further details 
 

Year 7 - Art Club – Speak to Mrs Moore 
 

Year 9 - Comics and Manga Club – Speak to Mr Hartley 
 

Performing Arts Club – Speak with Mrs Kennedy 
Last week saw the first session with Mrs Kennedy and the hall was packed! 

The club is every Thursday 3-4pm in the Hall. 
 
 

EPCHS Music Band 
Miss Anglesea is looking to put a band together. She is looking for guitarists, keyboard players, 

 drummers and vocalists. Rehearsals are evey Thursday and Friday at LUNCH. 
For further information please see the Music Department. 

 
 
 

 
 

We are looking to start a Ju-Jitsu Club at EPCHS 
 

Are you interested? Would you like to find out more? 
 

See Mr Hughes for further details. 

 
 
 

 



6th Form information and activities… 
 

UK University Search: Russell Group Virtual Fair: 29th September: 12pm- 7pm 
 
The Russell Group Virtual Fair will give you the opportunity to speak directly to all 24 Russell Group 
Universities. There will be 13 webinars (which will also be recorded and available to stream on 
demand until 13th October). Each university will have representatives and experts waiting to answer 
your questions, you will be able to visit stands. view virtual campus tours and participate in live 
webinars and download documents. To register or for more information, please go to 
https://russellgroup.vfairs.com/ 
 
 
‘Student Life at Russell Group Universities': Webinar: 27th September: 4.30pm 
 
Hear from a panel of current university students as they discuss the university applications process, 
admissions, employability, and what life is really like at a Russell Group university. The webinar will 
be presented by students from Durham University, Queen's University Belfast, University of 
Nottingham, University of Leeds, University of Sheffield, University of Exeter, Cardiff University and 
University of Edinburgh. To register, go to 
https://vfairs.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6GeqnX05Sma7kQLo4cR6xQ 
 
 
IGH free virtual employability webinars – 29th September 
 
During these hour-long webinars, you will interact with industry professionals such as Coca Cola and 
Tesco and undertake activities to develop employability skills. They will help you to understand the 
world of work. These sessions will meet the Gatsby benchmark by linking curriculum to careers. IGH 
currently have availability on Wednesday 29th September - 10:30 -11:30. Click here to book now. 
 
 
InvestIn – Autumn career experience programmes 
 
These programmes are delivered live or online. The sessions, run by experienced professionals, will 
be interactive and hands on. You can choose from 28 careers. Please note that places are limited and 
there is a charge for them. For more information, please go to https://investin.org/pages/choose-
your-career 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://russellgroup.vfairs.com/
https://vfairs.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6GeqnX05Sma7kQLo4cR6xQ
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHZjfNmdw8B_aoJBUAW3XLXuON2OvAWnE5osW4sg1ENgBQqQ/viewform?gxids=7628


Physiotherapy awareness day at the Countess of Chester Hospital – 22nd October: 9am-3pm 
 

 
  
If you are interested in a career in Physiotherapy, the Countess of Chester Hospital are hosting an 
awareness day on 22nd October, 9am-3pm. There is a £10 charge to attend this event. Places are 
limited and on a 'first come first serve' basis. A booking form has been uploaded to the Year 12 and 
Year 13 Teams. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Would you know what to do if you found someone unresponsive and 
not breathing normally? 
 
This simple guide could help save the life of an adult one day, push to 
start… 

 

 
 
 

 


